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The Circuit
Deeply Loved, Sadly Missed Blonde, 19-year-old Brooke Wilberger was
raised in a close-knit religious family. On a summer morning in
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Oregon, while cleaning lampposts at an apartment complex managed by
her sister, Brooke vanished. One moment she was there, the next moment
all that was left were her flip flops and the echo of her scream. Her
family suffered five long years to learn that their worst fears were
true. Brooke's life had been snatched brutally away by Joel Courtney,
a serial predator who said he hadn't meant to kill her. But the
stories of other women made it clear that Courtney was pure evil. . .
Includes dramatic photos. Praise for Robert Scott and Shattered
Innocence "Compelling and shocking. . .a ground-breaking book."
--Robert K. Tanenbaum "Fascinating and fresh. . .a fast-paced,
informative read." --Sue Russell

Revelation
*** INTRODUCTORY OFFER PRICE *** When lonely single mum Janey stumbles
into an art workshop, she can't believe her eyes when her left hand
mysteriously scribbles a picture of two little girls and a strange
message from someone called 'Hattie': Janey's childhood best friend.
But they lost touch after Hattie's family suddenly moved away in
mysterious circumstances. Janey's instincts tell her that she must
finally find out what happened to Hattie, but life is already
complicated enough: she’s struggling with motherhood, a custody battle
Page 2/35

Read Book The Last Time I Saw You A Novel
over her toddler son Pip is looming, and she finds herself falling for
intense art tutor Steve. And when writing appears on the walls of her
flat and Pip starts playing with an invisible friend, Janey fears
she's losing her mind. Is it really a good idea to go digging up the
past? As dark secrets come to light, she can't be sure what's real any
more - or who to trust Moving and suspenseful, The Last Day I Saw Her
is a richly emotive story of friendship lost and found, and how facing
up to the past can help you find a better future.

The Last Time I Saw Venice
“Thrilling. . . . a must-read!” — Mary Kubica “Masterful.” — Wendy
Walker “I couldn’t put it down.” — Joseph Finder In a world of wealth
and privilege, a killer is hiding . . . The internationally
bestselling author of The Last Mrs. Parrish follows that success with
an addictive novel filled with shocking twists about the aftermath of
a brutal high-society murder. Dr. Kate English has it all. Not only is
she the heiress to a large fortune; she has a gorgeous husband and
daughter, a high-flying career, and a beautiful home anyone would
envy. But all that changes the night Kate’s mother, Lily, is found
dead, brutally murdered in her own home. Heartbroken and distraught,
Kate reaches out to her estranged best friend, Blaire Barrington, who
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rushes to her side for the funeral, where the years of distance
between them are forgotten in a moment. That evening, Kate’s grief
turns to horror when she receives an anonymous text: You think you’re
sad now, just wait. By the time I’m finished with you, you’ll wish you
had been buried today. More than ever, Kate needs her old friend’s
help. Once Blaire decides to take the investigation into her own
hands, it becomes clear that all is not as it seems in Baltimore high
society. As infidelity, lies, and betrayals come to light, and
tensions rise to a boiling point, she begins to alienate Kate’s
friends and relatives with her relentless, accusatory questions, as
she tries to find Lily’s killer. The murderer could be anyone—friend,
neighbor, loved one. But whoever it is, it’s clear that Kate is next
on their list. . . In The Last Time I Saw You, Liv Constantine takes
the lightning pace of The Last Mrs. Parrish and raises the stakes,
creating an exquisitely tension-filled and absorbing tale of
psychological suspense in which innocent lives—and one woman’s
sanity—hang in the balance.

The Last Time I Saw Harris
'Beautifully observed, tender and genuinely funny' Josie Silver
'Funny, original storytelling, an emotional rollercoaster packed with
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twists and turns that tugged at all my heartstrings' Holly Miller 'A
profoundly affecting, beautifully written story packed with heart and
hope' Miranda Dickinson Lost: Six-foot-two Irish man who answers to
the name Samuel McLaughlin. Has weak shins and enjoys show tunes. If
found, please return to Sophie Williams. Before Sophie met Samuel she
saw the world in grey. Before Samuel met Sophie, he never believed in
love at first sight. When they first meet, something tells them they
are meant to be. But fate has other ideas. Now they have lost each
other and can't see a way back. But they've already changed each
other's lives in more ways than they ever expected From the author of
The Songs of Us (shortlisted for the RNA Contemporary Novel Award)
comes a love story that will 'break your heart, but put it back
together again' (Katie Fforde). Fans of Jojo Moyes and Lucy Dillon
will love The First Time I Saw You by Emma Cooper. 'An evocative, warm
and character-driven read that is truly memorable' Woman & Home 'A
heartwarming, charming novel which had me falling in love and
desperate to be part of their happy ending' Olivia Beirne 'A gorgeous
heart-breaking rollercoaster of a love story that made me laugh and
cry in equal measures' Fiona Harper 'Cooper creates characters that
come alive with pathos and heart and humour' Magic Radio

The Last Day I Saw Her
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The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the ultimate
judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall,
the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem.
With an introduction by Will Self.

A Song for You
Fifteen thousand children under the age of fifteen passed through the
Terezin Concentration Camp. Fewer than 100 survived. In these poems
and pictures drawn by the young inmates, we see the daily misery of
these uprooted children, as well as their hopes and fears, their
courage and optimism. 60 color illustrations.

The Last Time I Saw Something Like You I Flushed It!
In Jane Haseldine’s gripping and brilliantly crafted debut, a reporter
searching for her kidnapped son must untangle the connection to her
brother’s long-ago disappearance. Julia Gooden remembers nothing about
the worst night of her life. Thirty years ago, her nine-year-old
brother Ben—the person who promised he would always protect her—was
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abducted from the room they shared. Try as she might to recall any
clue or detail, there is a black hole where Julia’s memories of that
terrible event should be. Now a crime reporter at a Detroit newspaper,
Julia tries to give others the closure she’s never found. But guilt
and grief over Ben’s disappearance have left her fearful that whoever
took her brother is going to come back. Nowhere seems safe—not the
city, not the suburbs, not even the secluded lake town where she plans
to raise her children. And then, on the anniversary of Ben’s
disappearance, Julia’s worst fears are realized when her two-year-old
son, Will, is snatched from his bed. Convinced that the crimes are
related, Julia tries to piece together memories from her final day
with Ben. Are the sudden reminders of her brother clues that will lead
her to her son’s abductor, or merely coincidence? Julia knows she has
hours at best to find Will alive, but the deeper she digs, the more
personal and terrifying the battle becomes, and an undying promise may
be her only hope of saving herself and her son. Praise for The Last
Time She Saw Him “A sharp, breathless thriller. From the opening scene
to the last, The Last Time She Saw Him, kept me flipping the pages. I
loved it! Jane Haseldine is one to watch!” —Lisa Jackson, #1 New York
Times bestselling author “So visually written and chilling, with such
real, believable characters and twists that shocked. A gripping story
that I read in one night—I could not put it down . . .” —Debbie
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Howells, author of The Bones of You “Haseldine’s first novel is a
solid read that fans of Debbie Howells, Julia Dahl, and Laura Lippman
will appreciate.” —Library Journal “Terrific! Suspenseful, poignant,
and completely surprising. Jane Haseldine’s riveting story of love,
danger, paranoia, and family is powerfully and emotionally
authentic—and deserves a standing ovation.” —Hank Phillippi Ryan,
Agatha, Anthony, and Mary Higgins Clark award-winning author

The Last Time I Saw Tibet
When a fierce windstorm blows away his clever parrot Harris, Edmund is
inconsolable and goes with the family chauffeur on a long search
through town and country.

The Last Time I Saw Richard
Over 21 million copies sold worldwide

We Came, We Saw, We Left: A Family Gap Year
This is a short story about the last time I saw my father in 1961, and
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the memories that day brought back of my visits with him in the early
1950's when I was a young teenage boy. Dad owned a bar on Washington
Avenue in Houston, Texas and it was a place where I learned a little
more about life than most young men did at that age.

I Never Saw Another Butterfly
THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER AND DECEMBER PICK FOR REESE WITHERSPOON'S
HELLO SUNSHINE BOOK CLUB Featuring a sneak peek at Liv Constantine’s
second novel, THE LAST TIME I SAW YOU "Filled with envy, deception,
and power, it’s a great reading escape. And there is a thrilling twist
at the end!!" —Reese Witherspoon “Will keep you up. In a ‘can’t put it
down’ way. It’s ‘The Talented Mr. Ripley’ with XX chromosomes.”—The
Skimm “Deliciously duplicitous. . . . equally as twisty, spellbinding,
and addictive as Gillian Flynn’s Gone Girl or Paula Hawkins’s The Girl
on the Train.”—Library Journal (starred review) Amber Patterson is fed
up. She’s tired of being a nobody: a plain, invisible woman who blends
into the background. She deserves more—a life of money and power like
the one blond-haired, blue-eyed goddess Daphne Parrish takes for
granted. To everyone in the exclusive town of Bishops Harbor,
Connecticut, Daphne—a socialite and philanthropist—and her real-estate
mogul husband, Jackson, are a couple straight out of a fairy tale.
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Amber’s envy could eat her alive . . . if she didn't have a plan.
Amber uses Daphne’s compassion and caring to insinuate herself into
the family’s life—the first step in a meticulous scheme to undermine
her. Before long, Amber is Daphne’s closest confidante, traveling to
Europe with the Parrishes and their lovely young daughters, and
growing closer to Jackson. But a skeleton from her past may undermine
everything that Amber has worked towards, and if it is discovered, her
well-laid plan may fall to pieces. With shocking turns and dark
secrets that will keep you guessing until the very end, The Last Mrs.
Parrish is a fresh, juicy, and utterly addictive thriller from a
diabolically imaginative talent.

The Wasp Factory
Funny Novelty Notebook Daily Diary / journal / notebook to write in,
for creative writing, for creating lists, for Scheduling, Organizing
and Recording your thoughts. Makes an excellent gift idea for
birthdays, Christmas, coworkers or any special occasion. Perfectly
sized at 6" x 9" 120 page Softcover bookbinding Paperback

To Catch the Lightning
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Do you remember the last time you saw a certain family member or
special friend alive? It might not be an experience you want to
relive, but it can tell you some important things about yourself and
others. Author Renwick Jones does remember. He first encountered death
when his paternal grandfather passed away. It then struck someone much
closer to him—his brother, who died of sickle cell anemia. As the
years passed, more loved ones died, and Jones also had to fight some
serious health challenges of his own. In this powerful memoir, he
explores a wide range of internal battles as well as outside factors
that affect everyone, including the role that hospitals play when
someone becomes ill, the duties of funeral directors when death
strikes, the special perspectives of chaplains, and the functions that
cemeteries serve when someone dies. Though death means absence, it
gives you the ability to remember a loved one in any way that gives
you the most comfort. Explore what death teaches us in The Last Time I
Saw You Alive.

The Last Mrs. Parrish
The author's memoir of the time he spent in Paris between the two
world wars. The first part introduces us to his neighbors on the rue
de la Huchette and we get to experience the day to day life of this
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street of the Left Bank of Paris.

The Last Time I Saw You
BONUS: This edition contains a The Last Time I Saw You discussion
guide and an excerpt from Elizabeth Berg's Once Upon a Time, There Was
You. From the beloved bestselling author of Home Safe and The Year of
Pleasures, comes a wonderful new novel about women and men
reconnecting with one another—and themselves—at their fortieth high
school reunion. To each of the men and women in The Last Time I Saw
You, this reunion means something different—a last opportunity to say
something long left unsaid, an escape from the bleaker realities of
everyday life, a means to save a marriage on the rocks, or an
opportunity to bond with a slightly estranged daughter, if only over
what her mother should wear. As the onetime classmates meet up over
the course of a weekend, they discover things that will irrevocably
affect the rest of their lives. For newly divorced Dorothy Shauman,
the reunion brings with it the possibility of finally attracting the
attention of the class heartthrob, Pete Decker. For the ever selfreliant, ever left-out Mary Alice Mayhew, it’s a chance to reexamine a
painful past. For Lester Heseenpfeffer, a veterinarian and widower, it
is the hope of talking shop with a fellow vet—or at least that’s what
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he tells himself. For Candy Armstrong, the class beauty, it’s the hope
of finding friendship before it is too late. As Dorothy, Mary Alice,
Lester, Candy, and the other classmates converge for the reunion
dinner, four decades melt away: Desires and personalities from their
youth reemerge, and new discoveries are made. For so much has happened
to them all. And so much can still happen. In this beautiful novel,
Elizabeth Berg deftly weaves together stories of roads taken and not
taken, choices made and opportunities missed, and the possibilities of
second chances.

Babylon Revisited
A stunning debut novel of a young American woman who becomes a spy in
Paris during World War II. May 1940: Fleeing a glamorous Manhattan
life built on lies, Claire Harris arrives in Paris with a romantic
vision of starting anew. But she didn't anticipate the sight of Nazi
soldiers marching under the Arc de Triomphe. Her plans smashed by the
German occupation, the once-privileged socialite's only option is to
take a job in a flower shop under the tutelage of a sophisticated
Parisian florist. In exchange for false identity papers, Claire agrees
to aid the French Resistance. Despite the ever-present danger, she
comes to love the enduring beauty of the City of Light, exploring it
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in the company of Thomas Grey, a mysterious Englishman working with
the Resistance. Claire's bravery and intelligence make her a talented
operative, and slowly her values shift as she witnesses the courageous
spirit of the Parisians. But deception and betrayal force her to flee
once more--this time to fight for the man she loves and what she knows
is right. Claire just prays she has the heart and determination to
survive long enough to one day see Paris again

The Last Time I Saw Paris
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: TIME MAGAZINE * GLAMOUR * GOOD
HOUSEKEEPING * BOOKPAGE * BOOK RIOT * LIBRARY JOURNAL "A gripping and
beautiful book about the power of love in the face of unimaginable
loss." --Cheryl Strayed Two-year-old Greta Greene is sitting with her
grandmother on a park bench on the Upper West Side of Manhattan when a
brick crumbles from a windowsill overhead, falls, and strikes her
unconscious. She is immediately rushed to the hospital. Jayson
Greene's memoir begins with this event and with the anguish he and his
wife, Stacy, confront in the wake of their daughter's trauma and the
hours leading up to her death. But Once More We Saw Stars quickly
becomes a narrative that is as much about hope and healing as it is
about grief and loss. Jayson recognizes, even in the midst of his
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ordeal, that there will be a life for him beyond it--that if only he
can continue moving forward, from one moment to the next, he will
survive what seems unsurvivable. With raw honesty, deep emotion, and
exquisite tenderness, Jayson Greene captures both the fragility of
life and absoluteness of death, and most important of all, the
unconquerable power of love. This is an unforgettable memoir of
courage and transformation--and a book that will change the way you
look at the world.

The Last Time I Saw Father
The Last Time I Saw You Alive
City of Love, City of Regret? For Annabel Hanson, Venice was a city of
bittersweet memory. It was here that she'd fallen head over heels for
Simon, the handsome surgeon who'd passionately swept into her life and
made her his bride. It was here she'd learned to love…and to live. And
it was here she'd returned to heal after the tragic death of their
infant daughter and the breakup of their marriage. Determined to
reignite the still-smoldering embers of their relationship, Simon
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Pacino boldly pursued his estranged wife to the city that had once
brought them together—in the hope that despite what had gone on
between them, the city could work its magic once more….

The Last Time I Saw Her
The polarizing literary debut by Scottish author Ian Banks, The Wasp
Factory is the bizarre, imaginative, disturbing, and darkly comic look
into the mind of a child psychopath. Meet Frank Cauldhame. Just
sixteen, and unconventional to say the least: Two years after I killed
Blyth I murdered my young brother Paul, for quite different and more
fundamental reasons than I'd disposed of Blyth, and then a year after
that I did for my young cousin Esmerelda, more or less on a whim.
That's my score to date. Three. I haven't killed anybody for years,
and don't intend to ever again. It was just a stage I was going
through.

The Last Time I Saw Jane
"Gabrielle Calvocoressi is a wonderfully talented poet."—Eavan Boland
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The Last Time I Saw You
"'La frontera'I heard it for the first time back in the late 1940s
when Papa and Mama told me and Roberto, my older brother, that someday
we would take a long trip north, cross la frontera, enter California,
and leave our poverty behind." So begins this honest and powerful
account of a family's journey to the fields of California -- to a life
of constant moving, from strawberry fields to cotton fields, from tent
cities to one-room shacks, from picking grapes to topping carrots and
thinning lettuce. Seen through the eyes of a boy who longs for an
education and the right to call one palce home, this is a story of
survival, faith, and hope. It is a journey that will open readers'
hearts and minds.

The First Time I Saw You
In the thrilling new novel of paranormal romance from "New York Times
"bestselling author Karen Robards, serial killer expert Dr. Charlotte
Charlie Stone may lose the one thing she never thinks she ll miss: the
dangerously sexy ghost who follows her wherever she goes. THE LAST
TIME I SAW HER In this world, Dr. Charlotte Stone skillfully probes
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the minds of incarcerated serial killers to better understand what
makes them tick and catch those who remain at large. But in the next
world, Charlotte s ghostly lover executed killer Michael Garland is
facing death yet again: the ultimate annihilation of his soul, from
which there is no return. Now, the only way Charlie can snatch Michael
from the jaws of oblivion is by proving his innocence. And the dead
man s dead ringer may just be the key. A mysterious stranger has
turned up in Big Stone Gap, Virginia, and Charlie is shocked to see
that the man could be Michael Garland s identical twin. But something
tells her the resemblance is only skin deep and behind the handsome
face lurks the twisted mind of the "real" Southern Slasher, whose
heinous crimes sent Michael to death row. Using all her keen profiling
gifts, Charlie intends to draw the truth out of him, whoever he is.
Then a breakout at Wallens Ridge State Prison forces Charlie to
contend with a sudden swarm of psychopaths bent on spilling blood. No
one has a better chance of tracking down the deadly fugitives than
Charlie unless the rampaging killers manage to find her first and make
this case her last. But Michael will move heaven and hell and even
make a devil s bargain for the chance to save Charlie s life, and feel
her touch once more . . . maybe for the final time. Praise for Karen
Robards One of the most popular voices in women s fiction. " Newsweek"
"" Draw a line between two extremely popular genres, mysteries and
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romance novels, and in the middle you will find the bestselling
Robards. She merges the two worlds like no one else, deftly
interlacing plot and passion. Albany "Times Union" "" Praise for "The
Last Victim" "" Excellent . . . This story is going to haunt you. "
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette" "" "The Last Kiss Goodbye" "" This suspense
tale will truly have you on the edge of your seat. " RT Book Reviews"
"Her Last Whisper" "" An absolute winner . . . explodes with both
passion and mystery . . . providing both thrills and chills. "
Bookreporter""

The Last Time We Saw Her
As a young, wealthy, and good-looking man, Charlie fit right into the
jazz-age scene. But when his easy life comes crashing down with the
stock market in 1929, Charlie ends up losing his passionate young wife
and his daughter, Honoria. As Charlie sets out to convince his in-laws
to return his daughter to his care, he reminisces about the life he
lived and the path that led to his current state. “Babylon Revisited”
is a semi-autobiographical story based on the period in F. Scott
Fitzgerald’s life when his wife, Zelda, was committed to a sanitarium.
During that time, Fitzgerald’s sister-in-law, blaming him for her
sister’s state of mind, tried to adopt the couple’s daughter. The
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story was adapted into the 1954 movie The Last Time I Saw Paris
starring Elizabeth Taylor and Van Johnson. HarperCollins brings great
works of literature to life in digital format, upholding the highest
standards in ebook production and celebrating reading in all its
forms. Look for more titles in the HarperCollins short-stories
collection to build your digital library.

Anthem
Two years ago, my brother passed away and his absence has left an
empty hole in me. The aching grief that I've experienced has been so
hard to bear. I looked for people that could relate to me and my
situation, I searched for books on the subject of siblings, I joined
different groups, and I reached out to local grief counseling sites,
and support groups. But it just seemed that there was a general lack
of sympathy for the mourning siblings. As a writer, I wanted to change
that, so I spoke to those that I've met in groups, and that have had
such loss, and collected their stories within these pages. Through
writing support, and love, we came together to remember our lost
brothers and sisters in The Last Time I Saw You. If you, too, are a
sibling, and you have experienced this pain, feel free to find our
group online at: The Last Time I Saw You Anthology, or any of the
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Siblings groups on Facebook.

Once More We Saw Stars
The critically acclaimed winner of the Grub Street National Book Prize
for Fiction " Until someone tells you, you never know in whose dreams
you appear" —from the prologue Beginning in the late 1890s, Edward
Sheriff Curtis embarked on an overwhelming odyssey to document and
photograph the fading way of life of the American Indian. In To Catch
the Lightning, Alan Cheuse creates a remarkable portrait of the man
who would become a legend. Curtis turned his lens on a landscape of
unparalleled beauty and tradition, and in so doing, became the
architect of the finest lasting visual record of a culture close to
extinction. Here is a haunting tale of the struggle between ambition
and duty and a testament to the power of the sacrifices we make for
the dreams that compel us. "Digs deep into the mystery and sacrifice
and selfishness of creative vision." Charles Frazier "A worthy
effortilluminating unknown corners of a great photographer's life."
Kirkus Reviews

The Last Time I Saw Paris
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The life and legacy of Whitney Houston both fascinates and devastates
her fans. In the past two years, two documentaries about her
relationships and the demons she struggled with have emerged.
Throughout it all one major figure from Whitney's inner circle has
remained largely a mystery: her closest friend Robyn Crawford. In her
memoir, Robyn finally tells her story of life with Whitney. A vital
memoir and a previously untold part of Whitney s life, from a women
who knew her better than nearly anyone else.

The Last Time I Saw Them
Angry when her husband backs out of their second honeymoon in Paris,
Lara, a fortysomething woman whose marriage to a busy surgeon is
falling apart, asks the thirty-two-year-old construction worker
repairing her deck to accompany her on the trip, embarking on a
madcap, romantic adventure that transforms her life. Reprint. 25,000
first printing.

The Kite Runner
Equality 7-2521 finds himself out of step with the collectivist
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society of the future, and discovers a means to freedom in Ayn Rand’s
fable of the individual in conflict with society. First published in
1938, Anthem takes place in a dystopian future world in which humanity
is enduring a new dark age, human life is regimented in every respect
and personal identity has been all but snuffed out by a totalitarian
government. The narrator, writing his story in secret, realizes he is
a criminal simply for having thoughts of his own. Exploring the ruins
of a previous civilization he discovers relics, conducts forbidden
experiments and learns enough to question the very structure of his
society. Can he share this knowledge with his fellow citizens? The
author strips the relationship of humanity to civilization down to its
bare essence in this modern parable that starkly illuminates the
challenge an oppressive government presents to individuality. With an
eye-catching new cover, and professionally typeset manuscript, this
edition of Anthem is both modern and readable.

The Book Thief
The Last Time I Saw Paris, By Elliot Paul
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"An inspiring tribute to female friendship and female courage!"--Kate
Quinn, New York Times bestselling author of The Alice Network and The
Huntress. Three women are brought together in an enthralling story of
friendship, heartbreak, and resilience. Set at the U.S. Military
Academy at West Point, this is an amazing debut novel. Duty. Honor.
Country. That’s West Point’s motto, and every cadet who passes through
its stone gates vows to live it. But on the eve of 9/11, as Dani,
Hannah and Avery face four grueling years ahead, they realize they’ll
only survive if they do it together. Everyone knows Dani is going
places. With athletic talent and a brilliant mind, she navigates West
Point’s predominantly male environment with wit and confidence,
breaking stereotypes and embracing new friends. Hannah’s grandfather,
a legendary Army general, offers a stark warning about the dangers
that lie ahead, but she moves forward anyway, letting faith guide her
path. When she meets her soul mate at West Point, the future looks
perfect, just as planned. Wild child Avery moves fast and doesn’t mind
breaking a few rules (and hearts) along the way. But she can’t outpace
her self-doubt, and the harder she tries, the further it leads her
down a treacherous path. The world—of business, of love, and of
war—awaits Dani, Hannah, and Avery beyond the gates of West Point.
These three women know that what doesn’t kill you makes you stronger.
But soon, that adage no longer rings true—for their future, or their
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friendship. As they’re pulled in different directions, will their hardforged bond prevail or shatter? Beyond the Point is a heartfelt look
at how our closest friends can become our fiercest battle buddies.
After all, the greatest battles we fight rarely require a uniform.

The Last Time She Saw Him
A runaway teenager from Bengal treks across Tibet with a group of
lamas Bitten by wanderlust at a young age, Bimal Dey has travelled the
world, including the Arctic and Antarctica. But it’s his journey
across Tibet, from Gangtok to Lhasa and Mansarovar when he was a
teenager, that holds a special place in his heart. The Last Time I Saw
Tibet recounts his adventures during this trip in 1956: a time when
Sikkim was not yet part of India, the Fourteenth Dalai Lama still
ruled in Tibet although Chinese presence was marked, and Indians were
not banned from travelling there. Ordained as a Buddhist monk by his
Guruji just before the start of the journey (only lamas can stay in
monasteries), posing as one who had taken a vow of silence (he did not
know enough Tibetan to convince the Chinese authorities), Dey trekked
across the Nathu La pass, Chumbi valley and the Sangpo river along
with an intrepid band of lamas, before reaching Lhasa, or Hla-Sa
(‘abode of the gods’), many months later. He visited the Jokhang
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Temple and Norbulingka, the summer palace, was witness to the grandeur
of the Potala royal palace where the Dalai Lama resided, and even had
an audience with His Holiness. From Lhasa, the author trekked on his
own to Kailashnath and Mansarovar, the holiest of pilgrimages for any
Hindu. During his journey, he encountered the deep generosity of the
local people, made friends among ascetics and mendicants, and the aweinspiring majesty of the Himalayas brought with it a true
understanding of spirituality and faith. Many years later, in the
eighties, the author would have the privilege of visiting Mansarovar
twice, but he always hankered to travel alone across Tibet, a wish
that was eventually granted by the Chinese authorities only at the
cusp of the new millennium. This time he saw the ravages of the
Chinese occupation in Lhasa, a slow decimation of the Tibetan culture
across the countryside, which convinced him that ever more visitors is
one way of keeping alive Tibet and its rich and unique traditions.

Buzz Saw
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1 international bestseller and
modern classic beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A SMALL FACT YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its
breath. Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nine-year-old girl, is
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living with a foster family on Himmel Street. Her parents have been
taken away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals books. This is her
story and the story of the inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION - THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY
DEATH The 10th-anniversary edition features pages of bonus content,
including marked-up manuscript pages, original sketches, and pages
from the author's writing notebook.

The Last Time I Saw You: A Sibling Anthology
Charlie Wheelan and his family do what others dream of: They take a
year off to travel the world. This is their story. What would happen
if you quit your life for a year? In a pre–COVID-19 world, the Wheelan
family decided to find out; leaving behind work, school, and even the
family dogs to travel the world on a modest budget. Equal parts "howto" and "how-not-to"—and with an eye toward a world emerging from a
pandemic—We Came, We Saw, We Left is the insightful and often
hilarious account of one family’s gap-year experiment. Wheelan paints
a picture of adventure and connectivity, juggling themes of local
politics, global economics, and family dynamics while exploring
answers to questions like: How do you sneak out of a Peruvian town
that has been barricaded by the local army? And where can you get
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treatment for a flesh-eating bacteria your daughter picked up two
continents ago? From Colombia to Cambodia, We Came, We Saw, We Left
chronicles nine months across six continents with three teenagers.
What could go wrong?

Beyond the Point
The remarkable story of the 2019 World Series champion Washington
Nationals told by the Washington Post writer who followed the team
most closely. By May 2019, the Washington Nationals—owners of
baseball’s oldest roster—had one of the worst records in the majors
and just a 1.5 percent chance of winning the World Series. Yet by
blending an old-school brand of baseball with modern analytics, they
managed to sneak into the playoffs and put together the most unlikely
postseason run in baseball history. Not only did they beat the Houston
Astros, the team with the best regular-season record, to claim the
franchise’s first championship—they won all four games in Houston,
making them the first club to ever win four road games in a World
Series. “You have a great year, and you can run into a buzz saw,”
Nationals pitcher Stephen Strasburg told Washington Post beat writer
Jesse Dougherty after the team advanced to the World Series. “Maybe
this year we’re the buzz saw.” Dougherty followed the Nationals more
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closely than any other writer in America, and in Buzz Saw he recounts
the dramatic year in vivid detail, taking readers inside the dugout,
the clubhouse, the front office, and ultimately the championship
parade. Yet he does something more than provide a riveting retelling
of the season: he makes the case that while there is indisputable
value to Moneyball-style metrics, baseball isn’t just a numbers game.
Intangibles like team chemistry, veteran experience, and childlike joy
are equally essential to winning. Certainly, no team seemed to have
more fun than the Nationals, who adopted the kids’ song “Baby Shark”
as their anthem and regularly broke into dugout dance parties. Buzz
Saw is just as lively and rollicking—a fitting tribute to one of the
most exciting, inspiring teams to ever take the field.

The Last Time I Saw Amelia Earhart
The Last Time I Saw Mother
A modern-day noir featuring a twisty cat-and-mouse chase, this dark
debut thriller tells the story of a woman who makes a living taking
down terrible menthen finds herself in over her head and with blood on
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her hands. The only way out? Pull off one final con. Jo's job is
blackmailing the most lecherous men in Los Angeles--handsy Hollywood
producers, adulterous actors, corrupt cops. Sure, she likes the money
she's making, which comes in handy for the debt she is paying off, but
it's also a chance to take back power for the women of the city. Eager
to prove herself to her coworker Lou and their enigmatic boss, known
only as the Lady Upstairs, Jo takes on bigger and riskier jobs. When
one of her targets is murdered, both the Lady Upstairs and the LAPD
have Jo in their sights. Desperate to escape the consequences of her
failed job, she decides to take on just one more sting--bringing down
a rising political star. It's her biggest con yet--and she will do it
behind the Lady's back, freeing both herself and Lou. But Jo soon
learns that Lou and the Lady have secrets of their own, and that no
woman is safe when there is a life-changing payout on the line. A
delicious debut thriller crackling with wit and an unforgettable
feminist voice, The Lady Upstairs is a chilling and endlessly
surprising take on female revenge.

The Lady Upstairs
Audrey is a journalist living in London. Anonymous in the city she has
left her troubled past far behind in Canada. A passionate affair with
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Jack, and an intense new friendship with Shereen bring uncertainties
and confusion and Audrey finds herself drawn into the dramatic story
of James Douglas,19th Century pioneer and the first mixed race
Governor of British Columbia. As she digs deeper into his life she is
forced to confront her own past, her high school friendship with Jane
and the affair they had with a teacher. Spanning two centuries The
Last Time I Saw Jane is a powerful novel of love and betrayal, race
and sex, and the magnetic pull of the past on the present. Praise for
The Last Time I Saw Jane: “A thought-provoking and entertaining
addition to the genre of exile” Observer “Sensually exquisite” The
Times

The Last Time I Saw Paris
"My mother never writes. So when the mail arrived that day, I was not
expecting to find a letter from her. There was no warning." Between
generations of women, there are always secrets--relationships kept
hidden, past events obscured, true feelings not spoken. But sometimes
the truth is so primal it must be told. Now, with haunting lyricism
and emotional clarity, Arlene Chai has written an exquisite novel
about a family of women who break their silence. At the center of The
Last Time I Saw Mother is the singular story of a woman who suddenly
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learns she is not who she thinks she is. Caridad is a wife and mother,
a native of the Philippines living in Sydney, Australia. Out of the
blue Caridad's mother summons her home. Although she is not ill,
Thelma needs to talk to her daughter -- to reveal a secret that has
been weighing heavily on her for years. It is a tale that Caridad in
no way suspects. She stopped asking questions about the past long ago;
her mother's constant reluctance to answer finally subdued her
curiosity. Now, it is through the words of Thelma, her aunt Emma, and
her cousin Ligaya, that Caridad will learn the startling truth and
attempt to recapture what has been lost to her. Arlene Chai tells
their versions of the story in their own voices, each one distinct,
moving, and magical. As each woman tells her part of their family's
hidden history, Caridad hears at last the unspoken stories--the joys
and sorrows that her parents kept to themselves, and the never
forgotten tragedy of the war years, when Japan's brutal occupation and
civilian deprivations helped destroy a country and its history. The
Last Time I Saw Mother is about mothers and daughters. It is about a
cultural identity born of Spanish, Chinese, and Filipino influence.
And it is about the healing power of truth. Arlene Chai is one of the
most stunning new novelists in years. She takes us to a place we have
never been before.
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The Last Time I Saw My Dad

Page 33/35

Read Book The Last Time I Saw You A Novel
Read More About The Last Time I Saw You A Novel
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Page 34/35

Read Book The Last Time I Saw You A Novel
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel

Page 35/35

Copyright : entrepreneurship.net.tw

